
 

 

January 20, 2014 

 

Dear  Michele Wright: 

 

Welcome to the place where ink flows like water nourishing the pages of the mind.  You 
are surely more than the average artist, because Sistahs With Ink is more than just your 
average writing group.  SWI is a movement of spirit where women take the words of our 
hearts and empower ourselves and each other.   

We are honored you chose to join and contribute your gifts in the way only you can.  At 
SWI, you will find fountains of encouragement, beauty and strength.  Our members run 
the gamut from new to seasoned poets to prolific authors to great publishers and 
marketers.   

Just by joining us, you’ve already increased your exposure to others who may well play 
a pivotal role in your personal and professional development.   

Sistahs With Ink is ready to support your efforts and encourage your self-expression.  

We love each other and you and look forward to watching your growth as an artist and 
as a person.  We don’t believe in coincidence.  That’s why we consider ourselves 
blessed that you were led to hitch your wagon to ours and come along on the journey 
that is Sistahs With Ink.  

Thanks and Gratitude, 

 

Luella Hill-Dudley, CEO 

	
  


